
 

 

 
 

 

EMS Information Bulletin 2023-04 
 
 

DATE:  February 13, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: TRAIN-PA 24-7 Con-Ed Courses Outage 
 
TO: PA EMS Providers 
 PA Regional Councils  

  Thru: Aaron M. Rhone,  
   Director  
  
FROM: Debra Fleagle, EMS Program Specialist 
 Bureau of Emergency Medical Services 
 PA Department of Health 
 (717) 787-8740 
 

Due to circumstances beyond our control, the continuing education (con-ed) courses provided 
by our vendor on TRAIN-PA are temporarily unavailable.  We are working diligently with the 
vendor to get these courses back up on-line ASAP.   As soon as these are restored we will 
provide an updated EMS Information Bulletin.  We apologize for any inconvenience.   
 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this memo to the Bureau. 


